WOKINGHAM COPY.

12th December, 1940.

Desr 8irs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 10th instant respecting the steamer
TRASTULHOLE" amd have noted the information containsd
thersin regarding the present movements of this vessel.

I mey say that the Boiler Survey was not
completoed at Liverpocl in July last, the Surveyars stating
& the time that no arrangemonts coulé be made In
the matler.

As thls inspection was partly held in
Hay last in Buenos Alres and the vessel, sccording te
im information, 1s now proceeding to that port,
havs thought 1t advisable to eable instructions to
the Surveyors therse reqms’tm them to endeavour to
complete the Boiler Survey whlle the vessel 1s at
thelr port.

I am, Dear Sirs
%vura falthifully,

Copy B.As.

Clerk tw the
Classification Committes.

Messrs. Andorsen,Becker & Co. Lid.,
17, 5t. Helen's ﬁaea,_
LONDON, E.C.de
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